
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARINGS: 24 MAY 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(BE11/0669) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network 

Senator Cash asked: 

Has the SA Country Fire Service being called to the Inverbrackie facility? 

Answer: 

The SA Country Fire Service has been called to the Inverbrackie facility on 
one occasion.  On 16 February 2011 the Fire Service was called in response 
to an incident in which a cooking pot boiled dry on a stove-top in one of the 
houses.  There was no damage to the house and the clients were able to 
move back in the following day. 
 


